
Okarito Brown Kiwi were identified as
a distinct variety early in 1993. That
was thanks to blood sampling and
DNA testing supported by the Kiwi

Recovery Programme. They too,
however, face extinction if things
don’t change.

Go int@ this-speciat draw

when you apply.

Two members will be able to choose from :

e One of six beautifully framed, limited edition

Kiwi prints each measuring 52 cm x

76 cm and individually signed and numbered

by 1992 Wildlife Artist of The Year, Pauline Morse.

or

e A rare opportunity for a group of four to

travel with the Department of

Conservation to a Bird Sanctuary of your

choice, such as Tiritiri Matangi Island in.

the Hauraki Gulf.

Travel costs and 2 nights accommodation

are also included.


